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Dear Digital Equity Champions:

Thank you for your dedication to transforming lives through your support of the California
Emerging Technology Fund (CETF).

This message is a reminder to consider donating to the CETF Digital Equity Fund to
"Give the Gift of Connectivity" this Giving Tuesday, November 28th. Donations to the Digital
Equity Fund will directly assist in purchasing computing devices for low-income households who
are enrolling in the federal Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) and completing digital literacy
training.

Thanks to our spectacular spectrum of partners and network of community-based organizations,
we have assisted over 1 million households in gaining affordable home Intermit access and have
helped an equal number to become digitally proficient. And we are continuing to make progress
by hosting Get Connected! California ACP Enrollment events statewide.

You also can make a big difference by forwarding this message to your network of colleagues and
by taking a moment to interact with CETF social media channels listed below. Thank you for
being a champion to transform the lives of Californians in this Digital Age when Internet Access
is a 21st Century Civil Right.

With gratitude,
Sunne Wright McPeak

President and CEO
California Emerging Technology Fund

with Your Network:
www.CETFund.org

LinkedIn@california-emerging-technology-fund
Facebook@CETFund

www.School2Home.org

Twitter@School2Home
www.InternetForAliINow.org

Twitter@net4allnow

Instagram@GetConnectedCA
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https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=4A4XQVDABE4ES
https://mailchi.mp/cetfund.org/give-the-gift-of-connectivity-011_16_23?e=c6b0369e56



